
 
MUPY student attended an international conference in Japan
 

November 18th, 2016 
 
Ms. Nutchaya Sereekittikul, a sixth year student who has been abroad to pursue her professional
practice course at Graduate School of Pharmaceutical Sciences, Kyushu University, participated in
’The 27th Conference of The Society for Chromatographic Sciences (SCS27)’ during November 16th -
18th, 2016 at Keio University, Tokyo, Japan. She had an opportunity to present her recent study
entitled ’Two-Dimensional HPLC Analysis of Serine Containing Chiral Peptides’ under a supervision of
Prof. Dr. Kenji Hamase.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1912


